
Connecting you with Texas.

E-mail

Online

Submit a comment to: 
Nelson.Underwood@txdot.gov

Voicemail
(817) 381-2473

Please submit 
or postmark 

comments by:

Friday, 
Sept. 6, 2024

Mail
Submit a comment by mail to: 
TxDOT Dallas District Office, 
Attn: Nelson Underwood, P.E.
4777 E. Highway 80
Mesquite, TX 75150

Please include reference to 
“FM 1387 Public Hearing”

Click the provided link on the project website
www.keepitmovingdallas.com/projects/fm-roads/FM1387

For general questions about the presentation or the project, 
please contact Nelson Underwood, P.E. at Nelson.Underwood@txdot.gov.

Connecting you with Texas.


